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MINISTRY OF COMMUNICATIONS AND DIGITAL TECHNOLOGIES 

THANKS OUTGOING ICASA COUNCILLORS FOR THEIR 
CONTRIBUTION 

 
STATEMENT 
11 JUNE 2020 

 
Minister of Communications and Digital Technologies Stella Ndabeni-Abrahams wishes 

to thank all outgoing Councillors at the Independent Communications Authority of South 

Africa (ICASA) for their contribution. Wednesday marked the end of term of office of four 

Councillors, while the another councillor has since resigned.   

“The contribution of these councillors to the sector is beyond questionable. They were at 

the forefront of shaping a regulator that plays a role in developing the sector as well as 

the digital economy,” said Minister Stella Ndabeni-Abrahams.     

On Tuesday 9th June 2020, National Assembly approved ten names from which the 

Minister of Communications and Digital Technologies will appoint six as ICASA 

Councillors. The Minister is currently considering the recommended list of names by the 

National Assembly, and will make an announcement in due course.       

As we begin the countdown to the release of the high demand spectrum, a resourced, 

stable and agile regulator is in our interest”, added Minister Nadabeni- Abrahams.  
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